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21ST September 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 

 

As you know, Operation Christmas Child is the world’s largest children’s Christmas project, run by the 

Christian relief and development organisation Samaritan’s Purse. 

 

We will be collecting boxes and/or items to put into boxes again this year to send to children in need 

this Christmas throughout the world. 

 

The leaflet gives suggestions of items that the box can contain and instructions to complete your 

shoebox.   

 

There is a suggested donation for each box this can be placed in the envelope within the leaflet. 

 

If you are unable to donate a box but would like your child to take part, school is accepting small 

donations of the ‘Gift Suggestions’ as indicated in the leaflet. 

 

THE DATE FOR THE PICK-UP OF THE SHOEBOXES WILL BE IN NOVEMBER HOWEVER A DATE 

IS STILL TO BE CONFIRMED. 

 

The Mission of Operation Christmas Child is to demonstrate God’s Love in an intangible way to needy 

children around the world. 

 

“It’s an unconditional gift of Love” 

 

I am sure that you would like to participate in this worthwhile project. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

M. Graham 
 

 

Mrs. M. Graham 

Head Teacher 
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